
interChange Provider Important Message 
 

 
 

Attention:  All Providers 
 

Telehealth Updates for January 2025 
 

DSS is in the process of updating the Connecticut Medical Assistance Program 
(CMAP) Telehealth Table, effective for dates of service January 1, 2025, and 
forward. Telehealth services will continue beyond the end date of 12/31/24 
listed on the CMAP Telehealth Table. 

Updates to the Telehealth Table will include the January 2025 Healthcare 
Common Procedure Coding System (HCPCS) changes to ensure coding remains 
compliant with the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA).  

All updates regarding Telehealth will be issued in a forthcoming provider bulletin 
(PB) and posted on the www.ctdssmap.com Web site. 

 

 

http://www.ctdssmap.com/

